

Vincent Sasso, Ed.D.
Principal
vsasso@obps.org

Jonathan M. Bill Vice Principal jbill@obps.org

Sally A. Fazio
Vice Principal
sfazio@obps.org

Richard Masarik Vice Principal rmasarik@obps.org

James T. Oliveri
Vice Principal
joliveri@obps.org

Main Building/EMGNC (732) 290-3900

Old Bridge Township Public Schools Old Bridge High School

4209 Route 516 • Matawan, NJ 07747

August 29, 2022

Dear OBHS Families,

Please review instructions for Main Building and Grade Nine Center Parent Pick-Up Dismissal Procedures for the 2022-2023 school year. The entrance to the OBHS Campus will be closed to all non-emergency traffic at approximately 1:45pm. No visitors will be permitted without prior approval or a pre-scheduled appointment.

OBHS Grades 9-12 Parent Pickup Protocols and Instructions

 Vehicles should proceed to the Geick Park/Camp Robin entrance off Route 516. This entrance is located just before the New Geick Park Residency Housing Complex. Available parking is located adjacent to the Basketball Courts. When students are dismissed at 2:06, they will walk through Geick Park to meet you at your vehicle. When exiting Geick Park/Camp Robin, all vehicles must make a right onto to 516.

As you know, the OBHS campus has over 3000 people present daily and dismissal can be challenging when you factor in 70+ buses, 300+ student drivers, etc. exiting the campus. We appreciate your patience and support and hope this procedure will help maintain a safe and effective dismissal process. Wishing you and your families a healthy and successful school year!

With Respect,

Vincent Sasso, Ed.D

Go Knights